
URGENT 
 

The FAA will be making a second round of 6-7-8 Tower selections on 
Thursday 7/21/05 in Kansas City from the same list used for the last round 
of selections. You may add or subtract from your preference list through the 
Central Terminal Service Area HR office but it must be done by 
Wednesday afternoon to be considered on Thursday. The phone number 
and contact is on your original bid. These selections are primarily to fill 
declined positions but due to changes in the situation at some towers and 
new priorities being set; positions previously not filled may be considered 
for selection. I am sending this out because I am not sure that you are 
aware that you have had the opportunity to make these changes at any 
time and to inform that further selections will be made Thursday.   
 
 
Beth Gerrits  
NAATS RIF/ Career Transition Liaison 


